
TERM 3

Teacher Only Day - 1 
September

Production - 14 September
Aladdin Show - 19th 

September
Term Ends 22 September, 

1pm

Term 4:
Starts: 9 October - SCHOOL 

PHOTOS ON THE FIRST DAY
Teacher Only Day 17 November
Last Day of 2023 - 15 December

Whaia te iti kahurangi!

MMS, Term  3, Week 4, 2023

Creative, confident, compassionate, Critical Thinkers

Coming up:
Message from Caro
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Kia ora, e te whānau,

🌟

 Celebrating Success: A Stellar Start to the Term! 

🌟

I am thrilled to share the fantastic highlights of our term's events so far, made possible 
by your enthusiasm and support! Our Matariki celebration saw a spectacular turnout, 
sharing Kapa Haka, collaborative arts and craft, sharing in class-made soup - all  
fostering a deep sense of togetherness.

The Kahui Ako Cultural Festival was an awe-inspiring showcase of our school, with 
even our youngest students participating, and everyone coming together for an 
extraordinary performance. The feedback from our whānau and the other schools 
present has been overwhelmingly supportive and positive.

I am happy to advise that the drainage issues that have been lingering, have now 
been successfully resolved and now also replanted. This allows us to continue our 
efforts to raise funds for the much-anticipated court resurfacing project. 

The spotlight is also on our upcoming production, with preparations in full swing! Mark 
your calendars for the 14th of September as our students take the stage for a fun 
performance based around our values. Don't miss the matinee or evening shows with 
the potential for some time to enjoy some dinner together before the event.

I would also like extend my gratitude for attending the recent Parent-Teacher Goal 
Setting Interviews. Your active involvement is key to your child's success, and we 
value your commitment to their education.

I have also included a little snapshot of our over achievement so far this year - recently 
presented to the BOT. Our students are continuing to make great progress, building 
on the strengths of last year too - which is really positive.

As we forge ahead into the term, let's continue to support and uplift one another, and 
ensure this term continues to be a success.

Noho ora mai
Caro



DOn’t forget to check out our Facebook page for 
photos and updates!

Shade Sails are up!

The bog is fixed and 
replanted

Matariki 
Celebration

Cultural 
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